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December 18, 2019 
 
 
 
PE Rentals LLC 
PO Box 534 
La Crosse WI  54602-0534 
 
Re:  Conditional Use Permit – 322 9th St S 
 
 
You are being notified as the current owner of the subject property. 
 
Pursuant to Resolution 13-0848 adopted by the Common Council on January 9, 2014 (copy 
enclosed), a conditional use permit was approved allowing a 2-unit family dwelling in the 
Washburn District.  The conditional use permit was valid for five years; at which time additional 
review was required by the City Plan Commission. 
 
Therefore, the required review is being scheduled during the upcoming January 2020 meetings 
as follows: 

 
 
City Plan Commission   Mon., December 30, 2019, 4:00 p.m. 

       3rd Floor Conference Room  
  
  
We recommend someone be present at the meeting. 
 
If you have any questions, I suggest reaching out to the Planning Department at 608-789-7512. 
 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nikki M. Elsen 
Deputy City Clerk 
(608) 789-7555 
elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org  
 
enc. 
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